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Miller Newell Engineers contract for the construction of storm drainage improvement in the Sharp Street
Drainage Basin
Miller Newell Engineers was awarded the contract for the construction of storm drainage improvements in the
Sharp Street Drainage Basin. The contract amount is for $170,771 and was signed on August 3, 2006. The
resolution number is 2006:101 and was approved by the City Council on August 3, 2006.

Attachments included are:

Resolution
Contract
Letter
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